
Ambassador Committee Meeting Minutes 
August 20, 2014 

 
Members present: Tom Bennie, Wayne and Bev Meddaugh, Billie Orr, 
Geoff Lagary, Ski Cahall, Dicy Apperson, Carrie and Fred Widmer, Jeanice 
and Les Monastesse, Shirl and Phil Coningford, Mishael Wells, Greg 
Paydock. 
 
1. Greg discussed BOG report and Palmer Advantage courses: Skyline in 

Tucson currently open, Reflection Bay in Henderson and Talking Stick in 
Phoenix to open/join in October, 54 American Golf courses in California 
to be part of the program after the first of the year, eventually a total of 
92 American Golf courses throughout the country. 

2. Mishael reported new member numbers are down, but attrition has been 
down as well. There is one new invitation out when last year at this time 
there were 15, but she explained current members are doing a great job of 
brining people in directly and sign ups prior to invitations even being 
sent. 

3. Mishael has been attending Women in Business meetings and meeting 
with Realtors to network, as well as contacting current members to check 
in with them. 

4. Greg reported the Club is meeting financial goals, many social events 
have been successful and many more planned. He explained the Club's 
intent is to have two weddings a month, but not scheduled back to back 
(this was a committee's recommendation 2 years ago). If the Grille was 
closed for the events, there have been buffets by the pool, typically 
consisting of similar food as prepared for the event to limit expense and 
labor. The chair rail will be completed in the ballroom and Grille soon. 

5. Mishael suggested the Ambassadors ask their new members about any 
special dietaryneeds when setting up welcome dinners so the Chef can be 
advised. 

 
Next meeting Tuesday, September 16 at 5:30 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ski Cahall 


